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Friday 11th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

A few updates/reminders: 

 

Day for Ukraine – Wednesday 16th March: 

We will be joining in the Department for Education’s 'Day for Ukraine' by having a yellow and blue 

day - £1.00 donations will be sent to the joint charity appeal DEC (Disaster Emergency Committee) 

to help the people of Ukraine. 

 

Illness: 

Following on from advice by Public Health pupils should not be attending school if they are not 100% 

well. 

   

Free Schools Meals: 

At present and until 31st March 2022 any new claim will be protected until your child is due to finish 

either their primary phase of education in year 6, or their secondary phase of education in year 11. 

From 1st April 2022 onwards, any new Free School Meal claims will no longer be protected. 

Therefore, if you have more than one child it may be necessary to renew your free school meal 

entitlement for one of your children and not the others.  

 

Lateral Flow Kits: 

School does still have kits to give out, please contact the school office if you require any. 

 

Coronavirus Risk Assessment: 

The school risk assessment can be viewed on the school website: www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk  

 

School Website: 

Our school website is full of lots of information regarding school and also has a calendar that tells 

you things that are happening or are planned to take place in school, please take a look: 

www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 
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